
July 29, 2021

AASHE
Attn: STARS manager
2401 Walnut Street #102
Philadelphia, PA 19103

To STARS Review team:

This is a letter to confirm that GreenerU, Inc., has reviewed the University of Southern
California’s submission to the Sustainability Tracking, Assessment, and Rating System
(STARS) in full, and all identified inconsistencies have been addressed.

Please contact Lisa at lisa.b@greeneru.com if you have any questions or concerns.

Best regards,

Lisa Bjerke
Director, Change Management

Bridget Scott
Manager, Change Management

cc: Elias Platte-Bermeo | plattebe@usc.edu & Ellen Dux | dux@usc.edu
USC Sustainability
University of Southern California
3434 S. Grand Avenue, CAL 120
Los Angeles, CA 90089-3915
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